I support funding the Cultural Advocacy Coalition’s (CAC) 11 capital
construction projects. Each project is important, in its region and in the state
overall. I especially support the first item on CAC’s list: preservation of
Maxville Town site (MHIC) near Joseph. This project preserves a historical
site where multicultural logging families contributed to Oregon's timber
economy, a cultural contribution that continues today across the state.
Furthermore, this project draws in universities from across the state, with
programming in archeology, forestry study, historical preservation, and
more, and boosts much-needed tourism from across Oregon and beyond.
Mary Oberst (your former First Lady)

Portland, OR



